BOARD OF HEALTH FOR MADISON AND DANE COUNTY March 19, 2009

CHAIR'S REPORT Susan Zahner

- I completed the Director's performance evaluation process by summarizing the findings in a letter to Kathleen Falk and Dave Cieslewicz. These letters were delivered last week, and Tom received a copy as well.
- 2) I have invited a speaker (Sue Wallinger) for our April meeting on the topic of homelessness in Madison/Dane County. I have communicated with her about what I think it would be helpful for the Board to hear about.